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There are currently 14 trained members 

of the Children Looked After Young 

Inspectors Team

The Young Inspectors visit

• fostering agencies 

• Lancashire County Council 

residential units

• Private residential units

April 2016



In March young inspectors 

revisited one agency fostering 

provider and have written the 

first draft report



In March young inspectors 

revisited a further two agency 

fostering providers and are 

currently writing the first draft 

reports



In April, a further 2 young people 

received training to join the team 

of Children Looked After young



Refresher training for all the young 

people took place at county hall in 

April during the school holidays

Here the young people revised the 

questions  that are asked of staff and 

service users at inspections



In April Young Inspectors 

revisited an agency residential 

unit in East Lancashire and are 

writing the first draft report



In April 1 member of the 

Children Looked After Young 

Inspectors and 2 members of 

SEND Young Inspectors visited 

the Chief Executive of 

Barnardo’s at a senior leader 

conference in Birmingham to 

conduct an inspection of him 

carrying out his role



A further revisit to an agency 

residential unit in East 

Lancashire is planned for April.



THANK 

YOU


